
Wed 6/25/2025 14:48 

Hello City Council Members and Administrator, 

 

Mike and I agree with Tim Sunday's email sent to you Monday June 23rd regarding the 
proposed restoration project in the Glen's Ditch/Same Old Road neighborhood.  We share 
multiple neighbors' concerns regarding the scope and necessity of this project in the Glen's 
Ditch and Same Old Road neighborhood.   After 21 years of living at our property at 50 
Same Old Road we have not seen any glaring issues on our road or surrounding roads that 
would necessitate this large scale project and do not understand the level of need for this. 
At this point we feel we do not have enough information as to the benefits and background 
as to who's concerns this project was prompted from and how it came about to be such a 
large scale effort.    

 

While it does not appear work will be directly done on our property, we value and share our 
neighbors' concerns about work that would be done on theirs and the potential future 
effects it could have on all of us.   

We would like to be on record, for the various reasons stated above, to NOT be in support of 
a restoration project in our neighborhood at this point. 

 

Respectfully, 

Dawn Walker and Mike Atkins 

 

--  

Dawn 

cell (907) 723-0232 

 


